
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 5, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Energy and Environment; others 

Re:  I SUPPORT [SB 392] and [SB 589]...Fugitive gas emissions are dangerous but, RTOs  studies are good. 

        I OPPOSE [SJM 5] and [SB 289]...If it's not a waste of time and money, it's racially biased legislation. 

  

In re [SB 392]: Fugitive gas emissions (flaming and or flaring) are a waste of valuable energy. 

 

Fugitive gas emissions could lead to explosions, fires and or wildfires possibly destroying lives and property. 

 

 

In re [SB 592]: Studying and reporting back on Regional (Energy) Transmission Organizations (RTO) is a 

positive step forward for numerous reasons, chief amongst them is reliable energy. 

 

 

In re [SJM 5]: [SJM 5] is a waste of time and money. Put your energies and money into; wildfire 

suppression and holding China and India accountable. Oregon should plant more trees. 

 

In re [SB 289]: Governor Brown continues to institutionalize by way of incorporation of systemic racism into 

Oregon law.  Check-out the, "Text: [Page (4-12)]." 

Governor Brown continues to separate and divide society by racial application of law in lieu of "equal 

treatment" for everyone (read the 14th Amendment to our sacred Constitution of the United States of 

America.). 

The Oregon State Police and or other law enforcement agencies should not be used as a tool by Governor 

Brown to promote racially biased law enforcement. Ignorance of the law is "No excuse."  

No "race card" use should be tolerated anywhere in our nation. 

The cries of race apologists  are "racists" who do not respect or value anyone's differing opinions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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